
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

EIW PROMOTES FROM WITHIN FOR NEW DIRECTOR OF SALES 

DES MOINES, Iowa, May 28, 2019 – Eagle Iron Works is excited to announce the 

promotion of Trevor Park to Director of Sales. In his new position, Trevor is responsible 

for directly overseeing the sales and customer service functions for Eagle Iron Works 

with all sales and customer service team members reporting to him directly. He will 

lead the growth of the project line and market share of Eagle Iron Works through dealer 

development and excellent customer service. 

 

Trevor first joined McLanahan Corporation in October 2013, working primarily with filter 

presses in what was then called the company’s Environmental Division. He eventually 

took roles in international product management and sales for the waste industry before 

shifting to join Eagle Iron Works as Regional Sales Manager in May 2018. Over the last 

year, he has been directly responsible for the western United States and dealer and 

customer relationships within this territory. He has also been an active member of the 

aggregate industry, participating in the NSSGA’s Young Leaders program. 

 

Trevor earned his Bachelor of Science degree in mechanical engineering from Utah 

State University and will be finishing up his MBA through the University of Utah this 

summer. Following the completion of his MBA, Trevor and his family will be relocating 

to Des Moines, Iowa to work directly from the Eagle Iron Works facility. 

 

“We are very excited to have Trevor filling this role,” said John Ware, Managing 

Director of Eagle Iron Works. “He has proven a valuable asset and built strong industry 

relationships in his short time with us. We look forward to seeing him grow in this 

position.” 
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